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Ezekiel 37:3··  And he began to say to me;  Son of Man, can these bones 
come to life?  To that I said;  Sovereign Lord Yehowah, you 
yourself well know. 

 [10] - References: 

· And yet all these, although they had witness borne to them 
through their faith, did not get the fulfillment of the promise. 
(Hebrews 11:39) 

· But he reckoned that God was able to raise him up even from the 
dead, and from there he did receive him also in an illustrative 
way. (Hebrews 11:19) 

· Jesus said to her;  I am the resurrection and the life.  He that 
exercises faith in me, even though he dies, will come to life. 
(John 11:25) 

· For he was awaiting the city having real foundations, the builder 
and maker of which city is God. (Hebrews 11:10) 

· If an able-bodied man dies can he live again?  All the days of my 
compulsory service I shall wait, until my relief comes. (Job 
14:14) 

· SEE now that I, I am He, and there are no gods together with me.  
I put to death, and I make alive.  I have severely wounded, and I, 
I will heal, and there is no one snatching out of my hand. 
(Deuteronomy 32:39) 

· Yehowah is a Killer and a Preserver of life, a Bringer down to 
Sheol, and He brings up. (1 Samuel 2:6) 

· Just as it is written:  I have appointed you a father of many 
nations.  This was in the sight of the One in whom he had faith, 
even of God, who makes the dead alive and calls the things that 
are not as though they were. (Romans 4:17) 

· In fact, we felt within ourselves that we had received the 
sentence of death.  This was that we might have our trust, not in 
ourselves, but in the God who raises up the dead. (2 Corinthians 
1:9) 

· And he proceeded to say to me;  Son of man, stand up upon your 
feet that I may speak with you. (Ezekiel 2:1) 
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